
 

 

 

June 21, 2011 

 

Roger Tabor 

U.S. Department of Interior 

U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service 

Western Washington Office 

510 Desmond Drive SE Suite 102 

Lacey, WA 98503-1273 

 

Dear Mr. Tabor: 

 

This letter is to inform you that Frithiof Teal Waterstrat has been admitted to the Master of 

Environmental Studies Program at The Evergreen State College, and will attend at least part-time 

in the Fall 2011 quarter, which starts September 26, 2011. 

Please let me know if you have any further questions by emailing me at wootang@evergreen.edu 

or calling me at 360-867-6225. 

Sincerely, 

 

Gail Wootan 

MES Assistant Director 

 


